

Jill Wozniak <jwozniak@livoniapublicschools.org>

MASB Call for Delegates

1 message

Cheryl Huffman <chuffman@masb.org> Reply-To: chuffman@masb.org To: jwozniak@livoniapublicschools.org Tue, Aug 22, 2017 at 10:11 AM

If this email does not display properly, view the online version. To ensure receipt of this email, please add webmaster@masb.org to your address book.



Dear Jill,

MASB's 2017 Delegate Assembly will begin Thursday, Nov. 9 at 7:30 p.m. at the Lansing Center. Delegates selected by boards of education across the state will decide MASB's positions on a wide variety of issues affecting education.

Below is a link to use to certify the official voting delegates and alternates who will represent your board of education. All delegates and alternates must be school board members. Only delegates and alternates named by your board may offer motions and vote on issues. However, all school board members may speak on the issues and participate in the debate. Your 2017-2018 MASB dues must be paid in order for a district to participate in the Delegate Assembly.

All delegates must be certified by Friday, Oct. 13. A notification message is also being sent to your board president and superintendent. Please ensure that this topic is added to your next board meeting agenda and then complete the form at the link below (Note: please do not share this link—it is specific to you).

Certify Your Delegates Here

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at chuffman@masb.org or 517.327.5915.

Regards,

Cheryl

Cheryl Huffman Board Liaison